Please see below information SGN have provided regarding an upcoming road closure of A350, Sturminster Marshall
for essential gas works:

From Monday 18 November to Monday 16 December SGN engineers will be replacing the gas main on the A350
crossroad junction with Dullar Lane and Station Road. These essential works involve replacing the section of gas
main that has been subjected to leakage, replacing the main will mitigate future risks of leakage at this location.

Due to the location of the gas main in the centre of the crossroad we will need to close the A350 at Sturminster
Marshall. A signed diversion route will be in place — maps below show location of work and diversion.

This closure will mean no through vehicle access past the closure in both directions. Pedestrian and cycle access will
be maintained.

The bus service operating north and south on the A350 will be maintained. To support the community SGN
engineers have committed to escort the two buses per hour past the closure — we would still advise bus passengers to
contact their service provider for any changes to service and timetables.
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Diversion route

Access arrangements for Sturminster Marshall Village
e Vehicle access to Sturminster Marshall village, Station Road, Dullar Lane and business park will be
maintained via the A31 Roundhouse Roundabout.
e Vehicle access to properties on the north side of the closure will need to access via the diversion/alternative
route.
e Bin collection days will remain unchanged unless you are advised otherwise by your service provider.

We appreciate these works will be disruptive for the community and road users, we’ll be doing all we can to complete
these essential works as quickly and as safely as possible.

We’re sorry for the inconvenience these works will cause.
Thank you for your patience and understanding.
SGN Southern Operations Replacement Team”

SGN can be contacted on 0800 912 1700 or email customer@sgn.co.uk




